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17 February 2017 
 
 
Ms. Joanna Williams 
Veresen NGL Pipeline Inc. 
Suite 900, 222 – 3 Ave SW  
Calgary, Alberta   T2P 0B4  
Facsimile 403-213-3648  
Email: Joanna.Williams@Vereseninc.com  
 
 
Dear Ms. Williams: 
 

Veresen NGL Pipeline Inc. (Veresen) 
Application for Empress Pipeline (Project) 
under section 58 of the National Energy Board Act (NEB Act) 
Legislated Time Limit and Decision on Process 

 
On 27 January 2017, the National Energy Board (Board or NEB) received an application from 
Veresen (the Application) for the Project.  
 
Following its review of the Application, on 17 February 2017, the Board determined that the 
Application was complete, and may proceed through the assessment process. The Application 
has been assigned a Category C designation. The Chair has specified that the time limit for the 
Board to issue an order or dismiss the Application under subsection 58(4) is 300 days. The time 
limit represents the maximum time in which the Board will complete its assessment from today’s 
date, subject to any modifications allowed under the NEB Act.  
 
If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Jess Dunford, Director, at  
403-299-3680, or through the Board’s toll-free number at 1-800-899-1265. 

The Board directs Veresen to serve a copy of this letter on all interested persons by  
23 February 2017.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
Original signed by L. George for 
 
 
Sheri Young  
Secretary of the Board  


